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Dear GRE® Score Recipient:

We want to provide an update on important changes that will be implemented in July 2013, and
inform you of the valuable information and services we have available to help strengthen your

recruitment and admissions efforts. Additional information for score users, includin k; Yistrar's Sccretarial |

resources, are also discussed below.
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Change to the GRE® Repeater Policy Registrar

. e . Df' Registrar
Starting July 1, 2013, individuals can take the GRE® revised General Test once every B di‘%&m
and up to five times within any continuous rolling 12-month period. This applies even 1 the-tes -

taker canceled his or her scores on a test taken previously. Individuals may take the paper-based
GRE revised General Test or a GRE® Subject Test as often as they are offered.

Discontinuation of the GRE® Computer Science Test

Over the past several years, the number of individuals taking the GRE® Computer Science Test
declined significantly. Test volume would soon reach a point where ETS could no longer support
the test psychometrically. As a result, a decision was made to discontinue the GRE Computer
Science Test after the April 2013 administration. Scores for the Computer Science Test will be
reportable for five years. All other GRE Subject Tests will continue to be administered.

Valuable Information and Services

A Snapshot of the Individuals Who Took the GRE® revised General Test

This valuable report provides characteristics of interest and performance information for test
takers who took the GRE revised General Test between August 1, 2011, and June 30, 2012. The
report is intended to help GRE score users understand the scores they receive and to encourage
appropriate score use. We invite you to read this user-friendly report at
www.ets.org/s/gre/pdf/gre_testtaker_data_rpts.pdf.

GRE® Search Service

As the need to find qualified candidates from around the globe continues to become more
competitive among graduate programs, MBA programs and specialized master's of business
programs, it is important to look for strong sources of potential applicants — those who not only
demonstrate interest in graduate study, but who are ready for graduate study. The GRE® Search
Service helps you reach prospects who have demonstrated graduate-level readiness through their
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